
 

 

 

 

VIA E-mail only administration@westtown.org 

January 7, 2022 

David Scaggs 

Chairman of the Westtown township Zoning Hearing Board 
Westtown Township building 

1039 Wilmington Pike 
West Chester, PA 19382 

 

Re:  Zoning Variance Application of Spencer J. Qualls  
 

Dear Mr. Scaggs: 
 

At the direction of my client Spencer J. Qualls, I am advising you that 

effective upon your receipt of this letter, the application of Mr. Qualls for a 

variance from the provisions of the R-3 Residential and Office District 

requirements is withdrawn.  

 
 

Very truly yours, 

 

Joseph J. Dougherty 
JJD/ea 

 
cc:  Spencer J. Qualls  

 
 


